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Senator Helming Recognizes Naples High School Senior and future

SUNY Maritime Student-Cadet Cecilia DeMallie
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Senator Pam Helming recently visited Naples High School to recognize senior Cecilia

DeMallie who will be attending SUNY Maritime College this fall. Senator Helming

nominated Cecilia for the SUNY Maritime Cadet Appointment Program Scholarship. 

“Earning admission to Maritime College, the oldest and largest maritime school in the

country, is an achievement that reflects an extraordinary commitment to academic success

and personal excellence,” said Senator Helming. “Congratulations to Cecilia, whom I am

thrilled to have nominated for this scholarship opportunity.” 
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